

As a body of believers, we are called upon to be constantly in prayer (I Thess. 5:17). These weekly notes will list different prayer items that I hope you will remember as you spend time in prayer each day. There are always more prayer items than listed, but we ask that you give special attention to these! Please pray for our country, state and city government. Please continue to pray for God's blessing on our school. Please pray daily for your child, his/her teacher and class.

### Weekly Notes from NKCS

# See You At The Pole!

The annual See You At The Pole event will take place on Wednesday, 9/28 at 7:30 A.M. We will be meeting in front of the flag pole at 7:30 to pray for our city, state, federal government and also for our school. Parents are encouraged to join with us on this important day of prayer. See you at the pole!

### Spirit Shirts

We will be sending home order forms next week for Spirit Shirts. We do have some sizes available in the office.

## Absences and Tardies

If your child is absent from school they need to have a note upon returning to excuse their absence. It is not excused with a phone call or a text. Also if your child arrives at school after the tardy bell has rung they need to stop by the office and pick up an admit slip. Tardies are unexcused.



# Students of the Week 9/9

Kindergarten Mckayla Tait

First & Second Grade Micah Neufeld

Third & Fourth Grade Ian Garcia

Fifth & Sixth Grades Sabrina Miramontes

Seventh & Eighth Grades Cassie Albert

Congratulations to all of our Students of the Week. Good Job!



Wednesday, 9/21

Chapel

Wednesday, 9/28, 7:30 am 9:00 am

See You At The Pole/ Chapel

Tuesday, 9/27

PTF Meeting @6:30 P.M.

Upcoming Dates:

10/14 Bike A Thon End of First Quarter

10/19-10/21 Parent— Teacher Conferences School Dismissed @ noon

10/21 Shake Out Drill

#### Bíke-a-thon

The time is almost here for our annual Bike-a-thon. Get out your bikes and get them ready to go. This event is a fundraiser for the school and is a lot of fun. We will need lots of helpers to make this a successful event. Bike-a-thon packets will go home tomorrow as well as sign up sheets. If you do not get these items, please call the office so we can make sure to get them to you. We will need people to count laps ridden, some to repair bikes that may get flat tires, some to handle paper work, some to serve lunch, some for clean-up afterwards, etc. The Bike-a-thon will be held on Friday, Oct 14, beginning at 9:00 A.M. and ending at 2:00 P.M. at Westside Park. The students are to be at the school at normal time in the morning with their bikes. We will travel over to the park as a group. PTF will be serving lunch to students. staff and families. The children will be released for the day at the conclusion of the Bike-a-thon. All students are to be picked up at the park. Hope to see you there!

### Scrip News!

We will be placing orders every Monday this year, and they will be ready by Friday for you to pick up in the office. The best way to order is online at www.shopwithscrip.com. If you order online just use the enrollment code 68EADBE211178 and then place your order. Just print out the confirmation page and send that to the school office along with your check. You may also pick up an order form in the office, fill it out, and return it with your check.

For anyone not familiar with the scrip program or need more information just stop by the office and we will be glad to help you. We are very excited about the Scrip program so be sure to get involved.

### Box Tops!!!

Please send in those Box Tops. Each class has a container to collect them. We will be collecting at the end of September, and the class with the most will receive an ice cream party.

Spírít Day!!!! Fríday 9/16